
P E D R O  S A N C H E Z
R E P O R T  

Hello dear friends, I hope you are well with God’s help.

We traveled from March 7 to April 1 to the United States with the

evangelist of the church of Christ the Los Nogales Masaru Guzman. I

want to thank God for my dear friend Masaru. It was a great instrument

and a blessing for all of us.

.

March 2024.

In Oklahoma we held 2 workshop. One was offering Timothy’s

second letter and the second workshop was to establish

deacons and elders. The issue of leadership we believe will

soon bear fruit, Lord willing.

TULSA OKLAHOMA

They also invited us to carry out an evangelistic campaing.

The my are the men preparing to be deacons and elders.



I give infinite thanks to God for the great work that was done in

the church. We were sharing a series from John 13 to 17 “Jesus

loved them until the end”. About 14 visiting congregations

gathered. We had wonderful days sharing the word of God and

rich communion with all the brothers

BAPTISMS

Pedro Sanchez

We had about 7 baptisms for the glory of our Lord Jesus Christ.

Our dear friend Bob Young and Herman Alexander. We had some

very good conversations about the mission in the world. It was

something extraordinary!

CHURCH OF CHRIST LA BOND

CHURCH OF CHRIST WALNUT HILL DALLAS

We had a great evangelistic campaign, very uplifting and spirited

thank God!


